
     Hope Christian School 

Director’s Message  
Welcome to the wonderful month of February!  With Valentine’s Day fast   

approaching there is a definite feel of love in the air at Hope Christian School.  

I look forward to sharing all the excitement that the children have when     

celebrating this special holiday that focuses on LOVE and  FRIENDSHIP … 

two of the most important things that someone can have in their life. We have 

a lot of special events coming up this month.  Please keep this newsletter 

handy and refer to it for events and information and each teacher will send 

home information with specific dates and times. 

2025-2026 HCS Fall Registration 

Registrations for the 2025-2026 school year are currently 

underway. In-house registration began January 13th and it 

opened up to the public on January 27th. There was quite a long line of      

people waiting to register their children in the parking lot when we pulled in 

at 6:30 a.m. in the morning.  For lack of a better word, I was totally                

flabbergasted when hearing that the first people started lining up at 5:00 p.m. 

the night before! I am honored and humbled to be part of this wonderful 

school that is in such demand.  I only wish that we had the space to             

accommodate everyone.  We will begin working diligently on this                

registration puzzle and emails will be sent out in a few weeks confirming 

spots for next year.  Please be sure that your application included the $40 

registration fee and the 1st tuition increment payment for speedy pro-

cessing.  The Vanco auto-deduct does NOT carry through from year to year, 

a new voided check must be supplied each year.  

 

February 2  

GROUNDHOG DAY ... 

 is part of popular culture in 

our country.  It centers around 

the groundhog being able to 

predict the weather.   

Even though I may not believe 

that the groundhog can predict 

our weather, I can’t help but to 

root for the little guy each year 

NOT to see his shadow as  I 

long for Spring after a long, 

cold winter! 

GO, PHIL, GO !! 

Look for information from 

your child’s teacher           

regarding specific dates & 

times for class  

Valentine’s Day Parties!  

February 2025 

Happy Valentine’s Day! 



 

Hope Christian School  

follows the Freehold 

Township District for 

school closings and delays/

early dismissals.  

You will also be notified by 

email and any notifications 

will be posted on Face 

Book. We apologize for any 

inconveniences these 

schedule changes may 

bring BUT the safety of our 

families is our #1 concern !! 

Super Bowl Sunday is February 9th 

We will celebrate the Super Bowl here at HCS with 

FOOTBALL JERSEY DAY and FOOTBALL 

FRENZY Fitness Friday on Friday, February 7th!   

Wear your favorite football jerseys! 

Pizza Day is Friday, February 7th…. 

$3.00 for Pizza and snack!  

February 12th marks... 

February is a time for love and SHARING!  We         

encourage lots of sharing with everything except 

GERMS!  This is the season that many illness are 

floating around all schools and public places.  It is our priority to 

keep all of our staff and families safe and HEALTHY!  Please refer 

to the HCS Illness Policy when you child is not feeling well.   

The symptoms and illnesses shall include, but not be limited to, any of the following: 

Fever over 100 degrees 

Two or more episodes of diarrhea 

Severe pain or discomfort 

Vomiting 

Red eyes with discharge 

Lethargy that is more than expected tiredness 

Unexplained skin rash or skin legions 

Infected, untreated skin patches 

Difficulty breathing or severe coughing 

Mouth sores 

Classes begins  on  

February 5th at  

9:15  a.m. and 

10:15 a.m  



FEBRUARY IS NATIONAL CHILDREN’S DENTAL HEALTH MONTH! 

Hope Christian School will be 
closed on                               

Monday, February 17th 
in observance of                   

Presidents’ Day 

   

 

Keep those pearly whites healthy during                                              

National Children’s Dental Health month! Thank you to Daphne 

Davis’s daddy, Dr Randy Davis and Sienna Ferraro’s mommy,    

Dental Hygienist, Stephanie Ferraro for offering to host our Dental 

Health programs this month!   

These will be held on Thursday, February 20th and Friday, February 21st.   

 

Fitness Fridays: 

2/7– Super Bowl Football Frenzy 

2/14-  Yoga Bliss Love  

2/21-  Winter Olympic Games  hosted by the                    

                              Kindergarten Class! 

2/28– TBA 

 

 

Music with Mr. Josh 
Thursdays 2/6 and 2/20      

 
Journeys with Jesus with Mr. Josh:  

Monday 2/3   

PHONICS continues every      
Wednesday afternoons for full day     

4 year old classes  

BEARY FUN DAYS AT HOPE CHRISTIAN 

The children will be having “Bear” days in classes on   
February 24th and 25th.  We are looking forward to “Beary” fun crafts, 

snacks and games. Stuffy “BEAR” friends from home are welcome!  
Look for specific information from your child’s teacher!    



Spread the “DOG-gone” love this month with the HCS 

“KIND”ergarten Class Animal Shelter Drive: 

Help support the Kindergarten Kindness campaign this month 

Send in any of the below donations. The kindergarten class will collect, log in and package the    

donations and donate them to the Local Animal Shelter.   

 

Suggested Donations: 

Dog or Cat Food 

Dog Biscuits or Treats 

Dog or Cat Collars 

Hand Soap/Sanitizers 

Dog or Cat Toys 

Clean Blankets, Towels, Sheets, Comforters  

Cat Litter 

Such a “PAW”some idea by the Kindergarten 

Please have donations in by  

February 16th  



Dr. Seuss’ Birthday Book Fair Celebration Week 

The children will take part in fun Dr. Seuss   

activities all week.   
Each class will have a designated time to have a family member stop 

by to visit the Book Fair with them OR you are also 

invited to stop by in the mornings between 7:30-8:30 or after school 

between 3:15-5:00.  (See your child’s class calendar for dates and times) 

 
 

                                                                                                                   

Heads Up for SCHOLASTIC BOOK 


